
281, O’CONNOR STREET, 
OTTAWA.

3rd April, 1925

Bear Sir Arthur:

It was very kind thought of

you to write me as you did on 24th ultimo about

my son, Evan, in the Red and V/hite Revue.

Certainly the Revue seems to have been a success, 

by all we heard and saw, for we went down to

Montreal for one evening.

I trust he may be as successful in passing 

the final exams for his degree this year. Of

course he found joining the University in the 

third year from R. M. C. meant very strenuous 

struggle to get even with the work, but he


